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1. We have begun preparation for the ISASP testing in late March/early April.  Staff worked 
through the proctor videos during professional development today. We will test from 
March 30- April 3 with make ups the following week.  

2. We have launched Kuder Navigator as the college and career readiness tool in grades 
8-12.  Mrs.  Miller is working with 8th graders while we have worked through the process 
with 9th grade.  Ms. Stewart will be running the process with grades 10-12 this spring. 
The NPSI group chose to use a new system to better track and prepare our students 
after the transition from My Academic Plan.  In addition to Navigator, we will be 
implementing a system of hard copy portfolios for students to take with them upon 
graduation.  

3. 8th grade registration will begin soon.  We are working with the middle school staff and 
the IBN Teen2Teen group to make this a more meaningful process where the 4 year 
plan, student feedback and staff relationships are the focus. We have been working on 
updated coursebooks and will also be looking at ways to continue to share elective and 
CTE staff creatively. We continue to look at ways to improve the acclimation of new 9th 
graders and students new to the district as they transition to the high school.  

4. We are several weeks into using a new form for reporting PBIS information.  Staff were 
able to look at and analyze some more accurate data at our last staff meeting and we 
are seeing increased follow up and re-teaching with students through the more 
transparent documenting system.  Always looking for ways to improve our systems! 
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